
 
 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for A PLACE 4 ALICE facility improvement, Leavenworth, WA, Chelan 

County, WA-08, 98826 in fiscal year 2022.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Leavenworth, located at 700 Highway 2, 

Leavenworth, WA 98826.   

The funding would be used for housing that will be preserved as affordable through a land trust 

designation. The buyers will become the new owners and will maintain the units in good condition. 

Additionally, these funds will support the construction or rehabilitation of a playground, sports fields and 

a pool. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

M 
Member of Congress 


